
 

PSHEE 
PSHEE this term will focus on how to form 

healthy relationships (including online 
behaviour), with strong links to transition, 

developing independence and changes as we grow 
up. 

English 
In English we will create pieces of work around 
our theme of ‘Our Amazing Earth’. We will look 

at persuasive writing (including adverts and 
letter writing) and discussion text in more 
detail. We will also be creating information 

reports linked to our topic work. 
We will also continue to develop our SPaG and 

Reading skills ahead of the end of year 
assessments. 

 

Science 
In Science we will be exploring the adaptation 
of living things. This will include looking at 

how different living things are classified, how 
to use keys and branching diagrams to identify 
different species and looking at how different 

living things are adapted to their environments. 
This topic will involve developing their field 
work and investigation skills to apply their 

knowledge in outdoor learning. 

Geography 
Through our topic work we will be aiming to 

develop a range of geographical skills. This will 
include using a range of maps to examine 
different locations, planning journeys to 

different countries and examining different 
cultures. We will be collecting information and 
measurements about the world around us and 

looking at different ways to display this 
information effectively. 

ICT 
ICT this term will include a focus on 

developing our coding skills using a range of 
programs, including Scratch. We will also 
look at developing our multi-media skills, 
including video editing and animations.  

PE 
In PE we will be completing units on cricket 
and rounders, including developing throwing 

and catching skills, as well as working on 
tactics and sportsmanship. 

We will also be working on athletics ahead of 
summer competitions, including practicing 

both track and field events. 

Art and Design 
We will be working on a number of 

projects this term for display at the Forge 
and local shows. This will include 

exploring multicultural art, sketching 
techniques and turning 2D designs into 

3D structures. 
We will also be taking part in a number 

of workshops, including a workshop 
exploring fabric art and another looking 
at photography and developing photos.  

French 
Mrs Mason will be continuing to teach French, 

focusing on conversational skills and expanding 
their vocabulary by looking at a range of areas. 
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RE 
In RE this year, children will investigate a 

number of questions that will enable them to 
explore a range of religious and non-religious 

beliefs. They will develop their understanding of 
the impact of these beliefs on people’s lives and 
then make connections between the beliefs held 
by different religious and non-religious groups. 
This term focuses on ‘What do Christians learn 
from the Creation Story?’ and ‘Creation and 

Science- Conflicting or complimentary?’. 

Music 
This term Music will be focused on preparing for 
taking part in the Big Gig. We will be exploring 

popular songs from the 1980s and developing our 
performance skills. 


